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Diary Dates 2018-2019  
 
 

Date Time  Event 
Monday 11th February All day Local Holiday 

Tuesday 12th February All day In Service Day – school closed to pupils 

Wednesday 13th February All day In service Day – school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 14th March  9.30 – 10.30 & 
2.15 – 3.15 

Open morning / afternoon 

Friday 29th March  Last day of term 

Monday 15th April  First day of term 

Friday 19th April All day Good Friday – school closed 

 
 
Nursery (Early Learning & Childcare) Enrolment 
Application forms will be available from the school office from the 14th January 2019 until 25th 
January 2019.  Late applications will be accepted throughout the school session but if your 
application is late then you will reduce your chances of being offered a place.  Please bring proof of 
date of birth for your child and proof of address which will be checked by the office staff.  
Applications for nursery cannot be done online.   
 
Lost / Damaged Reading Books 
Unfortunately, we regularly have reading books returned to school damaged and on occasion not at 
all.  Due to the increasing number of these incidents we will now be asking parents to contribute 
£2.50 towards the cost of replacing the damaged or lost book. 
 
ACC – Unacceptable Actions Policy 
Aberdeen City Council has an Unacceptable Actions Policy which clearly states how members of 
the public should behave towards members of staff. 
There is a range of actions considered to be unacceptable. These are: 

• Aggressive or abusive behaviour; (both verbal and physical) 
• Unreasonable demands; 
• Unreasonable levels of contact. 

Staff will end a meeting or a telephone conversation if they feel that an adult is behaving in this 
way.   
The vast majority of our parents always behave in a respectful way towards members of staff but 
for those who do not we will be following Aberdeen City Council’s Unacceptable Actions Policy – 
(copy attached). 
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